
Pangman School   
 

   

contact.pangman@secpsd.ca    (306) 442-2051     Box 188 Pangman, SK  S0C 2C0       

www.secpsd.ca/schools/pangman  

In This Issue 

1 Principal’s Message 

2 September Students of the Month 

3 Kindergarten—Grade 2  

4 Grades 3-5 

5 New Staff 

6 Book Fair & Open House 

7 October Calendar 

October 2021 

October Events 

1st: Terry Fox Run 

8th: Fall Colour Dress Up Day 

11th: Thanksgiving, No School 

15th: Picture Day 

21st: Open House & Book Fair 

22nd: Country Club vs Country Dress Up Day 

25th: Teacher Planning Day, No School 

28th: SCC AGM 

29th: Halloween Costume Dress Up Day 

Principal’s Message 

We would like to extend a huge thank 

you to everyone who sponsored the 

Terry Fox Run. Special mention to the 

Pangman Co-op for the donation of  

apples and the Village of Pangman/RM 

of Norton for donating water bottles, 

juice boxes, and snacks. Thank you to 

all of our volunteers during the run! 

Welcome back! 

I hope everyone has had a wonderful summer! I 

am very much looking forward to the upcoming 

year. However, as I am sure you are aware, 

Covid-19 continues to be present in our  

community. We ask that you communicate with 

the school if your child is identified as a close 

contact or COVID positive. If this situation does 

arise, the school will follow the SECPSD Safe 

Schools Plan 2021-22 that is located on the 

SECPSD webpage. 

 

Mrs. Warren 



Students of the Month for September 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-2: He is receiving this award for the hard work and effort he 

has put into school this month and for his positive attitude  

towards learning. Great job. Keep up the awesome work!  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Grades 3-5: For always trying his best and being kind to  
everyone.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Grades 6-9: For a positive start to the school year! Keep up the 
positive attitude and effort.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 10-12:  For  taking over the morning announcements 
and doing a great job with them!  

“Success and Achievement for Every Student.” 

Contest runs from September 7, 2021—November 1st, 2021 





We are learning about soil so we explored 
some dirt! In the gym we are learning  

volleyball skills.  

Grades 3-5 



We would like to welcome new staff members to Pangman School! 

I am the new grade 3-5 teacher! I was born and raised in Weyburn and 

after high school moved away to go to  university. I then graduated from 

the University of Regina in 2019. I have now lived in Pangman for a couple 

of years. I love the community and have enjoyed my first few weeks in the 

school as well. I enjoy teaching dance and playing with my dogs in my spare 

time. I look forward to getting to know the Pangman community even  

more this year!  

 

 

 

Hello Pangman School! I’m the new senior math and science teacher. I 

graduated in 2020 from the University of Regina. I was born and bred in 

Calgary, AB, but don’t worry I’m a huge Saskatchewan Roughrider fan! I  

also like to walk my dogs, go camping, and read a good book. I’ve had a 

great time getting to know everyone at Pangman School so far!  

 

 

 

 

Hello Pangman School Families! I am the new K-9 Art and 6-9 Health, PAA, 

and Career teacher! I grew up in Ogema and graduated from the University 

of Regina this past June. I was lucky enough to complete my internship 

here in Pangman with Miss Berner last fall and I am so excited to be back 

and starting off my teaching career here!  

 

 

 

Hello everyone! I am the Educational Assistant of K-3 and I’m glad to work 

with cute kids at Pangman School. I’m originally from Philippines but 

moved in Radville, SK 2 years ago with my husband and my baby. I enjoy 

spending time with my family and friends. I also enjoy cooking, baking,  

listening to music and attending English class. I’m looking forward to a  

productive year with students and to getting to know more about  

Pangman people better. 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

Masks required. 

Number of customers in library will be limited to encourage social distancing. 

Pangman School Library 

Wednesday, October 20th 

1:30pm-3:30pm 

Thursday, October 21st 

*Hours to be determined* 

Our Book Fair will also be offered online beginning October 19th. Please watch for the link on Pangman School’s Facebook page. 

Details 

coming 

soon! 

Thursday, 

October 

21st  



Book Fair 

Fall Colour Dress 

Up Day 

Country Club vs  

Country Dress Up Day 

Kindergarten 

Halloween Dress 

Up Day 

 


